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Inkosi Mhlabunzima Maphumulo House: We wish to salute taxi operators for putting the 

interest of commuters on top of the agenda. 

Following our engagements, the Durban Long Distance Association will resume their 

operations tomorrow morning. 

We are demonstrating once again that through collective wisdom no challenge will remain 

unresolved. 

As we indicated this morning, our doors remain open for engagements with taxi operators 

and key stakeholders to ensure the stability of the industry. 

To this end, a meeting will be held tomorrow and attended by taxi operators, the 

Department, and other key role-players. 

The stability of the taxi industry is in the interest of taxi operators, commuters, and the 

growth of the economy of this province.  

Together, we must inspire Hope for a Better Future 
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